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[Notice to Parents that Students Should Return to School]

[SAMPLE LETTER #6]

[This template is intended to be used when a previously closed school is 

re-opened and students are permitted to return to school. 

Parents are encouraged to keep any sick children at home.]

Dear Parents:

[ADD COUNTY NAME] County health officials, in cooperation with the California Department of Public Health, have declared that the pandemic flu is under control. Students are now allowed to return to our school on [ADD DATE HERE]. 

Even though students may return to class, there are still some people who are sick from the flu virus. Health officials say that pandemic flu outbreaks sometimes happen in waves. This means more people could become sick again. If more people get sick, students may need to be dismissed from school. We will continue to provide you with any important information.

Because the flu can still be spread from person to person, please keep sick children at home. Do not send them to school.

We are looking forward to seeing your children again.

Sincerely,

[ADD NAME AND POSITION TITLE]

[NOTE TO LOCAL EDUCATIONAL AGENCIES: 

1. The California Department of Education acknowledges the assistance of Contra Costa Health Services (CCHS), which provided the source material for this translation (October 2007). Additional information regarding this and other notifications is available from the CCHS Web site at http://cchealth.org.

2. As a form of assistance to LEAs, the California Department of Education (CDE) offers this translation free of charge. Because there can be variations in translation, the CDE recommends that LEAs confer with local translators to determine any need for additions or modifications, including the addition of local contact information or local data, or modifications in language to suit the needs of specific language groups in the local community. If you have comments or questions regarding the translation, please e-mail the Clearinghouse for Multilingual Documents (CMD) at cmd@cde.ca.gov.] 
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